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On October 13 and 16, Dr. Sara Arphon and Dr. Suwatsa Punneng of Mahidol University (Thailand) and Dr. 
Chalermsiri Theppitak of Suranaree University of Technology (Thailand) visited Department of Occupational 
Hygiene. They had a tour of the university’s campus and research facilities on October 13, and had a research 
presentation at Room 6513 of School of Health Sciences on October 16. Through discussions held during the 
research presentation on October 16, the visit of three academics from two universities of Thailand was expected 
to accelerate the expansion of academic exchanges in occupational health and hygiene among the three universities.  
 
The three delegates from Thailand attended the UOEH International Symposium 2023 on October 13 and 14, and 
Dr. Chalermsiri Theppitak gave a presentation as one of the symposiasts under the title “Occupational health and 
safety digitalization in Thailand: A framework and case study”. 
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